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I write to urge you to support the Treasury Transparency bill coming up in the short 

session. It is a critical step toward ensuring that Oregon's funds, especially those 

dedicated to PERS, are not invested in the fossil fuel industry. It's critical that we 

defang that beast, and it is in the state's best interest anyway to leave fossil fuel 

investments behind—they are sure to become losing investments in the years to 

come as we make the necessary shift to a renewable energy economy. 


